
20th December 2024

The Keys Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a very festive final week.

Firstly, a huge congratulations to our Year 1, Year 2, and Reception classes for their amazing 
nativity performances. A special well done to our Reception pupils for their very first school 
production – they were all fantastic!

We also had a lovely carol service at St. Peter's Church. Thank you to everyone who 
attended; it was heart-warming to see the church filled to standing room only and a big 
thank you to the PTA for their incredible efforts in raising a fantastic amount of money 
through the drinks stall, and over £500 with raffle ticket sales. Your support is greatly 
appreciated.

Today, we had a very special visitor. Reception pupils were thrilled to hear the banging on 
the roof followed by a cheerful "ho ho ho" from down the corridor. Santa Claus himself 
came to visit! As the children enjoyed their toast, each one had the chance to meet Santa 
and receive a little gift for being so good in school. Everyone, from Reception to Year 6 took 
part in breakfast with Santa.

Finally, may I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year. Enjoy the festive break, and we look forward to seeing you in the new term.

Warm regards,

Mr Robinson
Head Teacher



GROWTH MINDSET

STAR OF THE WEEK

Sophia T – Reception

Lois – Year 1

Eddie – Year 2

George - Year 3

Willow – Year 4

Arne – Year 5

Amelia H – Year 6

This week’s Courage 

certificate is for Enquiry:

VALUES

Elodie - Year 1

Beau – Year 2

Elodie - Year 3

Jessica – Year 4

Mia – Year 5

Bobby - Reception

Elodie – Year 1

Oscar – Year 2

Isla – Year 3

Matilda – Year 4 

Sophie – Year 5

George – Year 6

Harrison – Year 2

Millie - Year 3

James - Year 5



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

EVENT DATE
First day of Spring Term Tuesday 7th January 2025

Y5 Crucial Crew Trip Tuesday 28th January 2025

Y6 Young Voices @Co-op Arena Thursday 6th February 2025

Swimming Lessons

Year 6 will be swimming every Thursday in the next half term from 8th

January to and including 13th February.   





After School Multi Sports Clubs

Please use scan the QR code to secure your place on next half term's 
after school multi sports clubs starting Wednesday 8th January, for 
Years 1 through to Year 6:

Lego Club 

Please find attached link to book a place on Superstars Lego Club for 
Years 1 to 4.

The club will run on Tuesdays from 3.30 pm to 4.30 pm. KS1 children 
will be supervised from 3.20 - 3.30 pm.

https://superstars.classforkids.io/info/1847

https://superstars.classforkids.io/info/1847


THE RAINBOW TEAM



Whole School Target: 98%
Current Average Whole School Attendance: 97.8% 

Attendance







St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

DINNER MONEY
If your child wishes to change their lunch preference please advise the office via email 

giving a week’s notice.  Payment is taken through the School Money Online Payment 

System, please email stpeter@sthelens.org.uk if you are having issues accessing the 

system.

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS
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